
To Whom It May Concern,  

It would like to inform you that the editing of the article “Diabetic Foot Ulcers” by Gamze Akkuş and  

Murat Sert has been done by me in terms of grammar, punctuation/format, context, medical 

jargon/terms on 19.07.2022.   

With my best regards, 

Belgin S. Haktanir 

Free-lance translator/former university level English teacher 


